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MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Vera Katz



Commissioner Jim Francesconi



Commissioner Randy Leonard



Commissioner Dan Saltzman



Commissioner Erik Sten 



City Auditor Gary Blackmer

FROM:
Tim Grewe
DATE:
August 10, 2004
SUBJECT:
Council Resolution directing the Office of Management and Finance to take the necessary next steps to acquire and implement an Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system. 
Attached is a Resolution for Council consideration and approval.  The Resolution directs the Office of Management and Finance to take the necessary next steps to acquire and implement an Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system. 
An independent study of the City of Portland’s technological needs was conducted this year as part of the Citywide Efficiency Effort.  The study, conducted by the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA), concluded that IBIS, the current system implemented in 1989, is not able to efficiently meet the City’s current or future needs.

During the Council Work Session on Citywide Efficiency Efforts on April 27, 2004, the Office of Management and Finance presented the GFOA report recommendation to acquire and implement an ERP system to replace IBIS and many “shadow” systems.

As requested by Council during the April Work Session, the Office of Management and Finance presented further information on the GFOA report and the draft project plan during a Council Work Session on July 27, 2004.  At the conclusion of this Work Session, the Council directed the Office of Management and Finance to prepare a resolution outlining Council’s intent to pursue the acquisition and implementation of an ERP system.  

Questions concerning this Resolution may be addressed to me, or Senior Business Operations Manager, Tom Feely at 823-4359.
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